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Letter from the Director  

Justin Trager  

 

As you may have heard, ACE is doing a delayed lifting of the 
mask mandate for all students and staff which will begin on 
April 4th.   Making decisions like this are taken seriously and we 
consider multiple perspectives.  We sent out a survey to students, 
families and staff and received 88 responses from 28 families, 18 
staff, and 42 students.  The survey responses provided good 
perspectives to consider, and did not lean heavily in any one 
direction.  Based on that, we know not everyone will agree with 
our decision, but we thank you for your partnership and continued 
trust in us to do our best for students and families. 
 

We are committed to maintaining a safe culture of choice that 
supports students and staff to wear or not wear their mask after 
April 4th.  In addition, we will continue to offer free surveillance 
testing to staff, students and families.  Please keep 
communicating with us if you are not feeling well or have had a 
COVID exposure so we can make sure you are healthy and 
safe.  Through this collaboration we can ensure that ACE 
Leadership continues to provide in-person learning throughout 
the year! 
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Chato’s ACE Influencers 
 

 

 

 

 

Sammy Franco, Build Your Reputation – In his Deck the Sets 

course, students were asked to complete a 500-word story 

as a part of their final exhibition. Sammy, choosing to 

go above and beyond what was asked of him, wrote an 

excellent 5-page story with two chapters. Sammy has been 

diligent in his work and we are so proud of him! 

Yoshi Loretto and Brayan Segovia, Build Your Reputation – 

Yoshi and Brayan recently interviewed for a scholarship 

from Bradbury Stamm Construction that, if they are 

accepted, would give them a toolset worth over $250.  Their 

interviewers told us that they both did an excellent job, 

and they were professional throughout their entire 

interview.  
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Exhibition 

Update 

 

As some of you may know, ACE’s 2nd Trimester is quickly 

coming to a close. This means that Student Exhibitions are right 

around the corner! Exhibitions provide an excellent opportunity 

for students to showcase the skills they have acquired 

throughout the trimester, as well as demonstrate their 

professionalism and marketability. Exhibitions also give 

students the chance to advertise their skills to various industry 

partners. This is where you come in!  

We would be thrilled to have parents, industry partners, and 

whoever else may be interested, come to ACE on the 7th, 8th, 

and/or 9th to help judge student exhibitions, as well as help give 

them experience presenting in front of an audience. 

We are so proud of the work that our students have done this 

semester, and we cannot wait for you all to see it! If you are 

interested in judging, or if you would like more information, you 

can reach us at: 

matthew@aceleadership.org 

jasmine@aceleadership.org 

patrick@aceleadership.org 

505-242-4733 
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